
School Disco:  

Dear Parent/Carer 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child onto site for the school disco at 6.30pm. As you drop 

your child off at reception, there will be a well loved uniform sale at the front of the school. Please note 

you will be unable to park on site. 

At the end of the evening if you have elected to pick your child up, we would ask you to walk around to 

the gate at the back of the staff car park and wait there, while we allow those students who are walking 

home alone to leave first. We will then open the gate and you can collect your child from the designated 

areas. The students will be registered at the end of the event in year groups, and dismissed to the field 

with year 5 furthest from the gate and year 8 closest to the gate for you to collect. 

Please note we are working hard to show students that they can live without their mobile phones and 

that communicating with friends through talk and play is good. We would therefore ask you to support 

us, so that your child does not bring a phone on site that night. If we do see them, we will confiscate 

until you come to pick them up. If you have a concern please ring us on 07851544150 we can get a 

message to your child to support them. 

The ticket price includes a snack and a drink, but there is a sweet stall available. Can we advise that just 

£1 or £2 is enough. 

Kindest regards 

Jo Gant 

Head of Edwinstree Middle School 

 


